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February 9, 2016 

Planning Board 
8 Newmarket Road 
Durham, NH 03824 

RE:  Public Hearing Mill Plaza Redevelopment – 7 Mill Road.  Design Review. 
  Aerial photograph showing path to Faculty Neighborhood 

Dear Members of the Planning Board, 

The photograph (a screenshot from Google Maps) shown below is marked to highlight the location 
of the path between the Mill Plaza *extension* toward Chesley Drive and the connecting well-worn 
pedestrian path, over a Town-maintained bridge that crosses the College Brook and a Town-owned 
easement through the woods to the intersection of Thompson Lane and Faculty Road. 

You will likely hear from users of the path -- residents of the Faculty Neighborhood and beyond -- 
about their concerns regarding pedestrian access through any proposed redevelopment to 
commercial destinations on the Plaza and to the path by the Grange connecting to Main Street.  

 

 

Regards, 

— Robin 


